Our Ref: ABP-301908-18



Gary Crawford 55 Clonshaugh Heights Clonsaugh Dublin 17

Date: 20th August 2018

Re: Greater Dublin Drainage Project consisting of a new wastewater treatment plant, sludge hub centre, orbital sewer, outfall pipeline and regional biosolids storage facility Townlands of Clonshagh, Dubber and Newtown, County Fingal and Dublin City

Dear Sir

An Bord Pleanála has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter. A receipt for the fee lodged is enclosed.

The Board will revert to you in due course with regard to the matter.

Please be advised that copies of all submissions / observations received in relation to the application will be made available for public inspection at the offices of Dublin City Council and Fingal County Council and at the offices of An Bord Pleanála when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the Board's website: www.pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in the meantime, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board. Please quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanála reference number in any correspondence or telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

Kieran Somers

Direct Line: 01-873 7107

AN BORD PLEANÁLA
Received: 16/3/16
Fee: 650 ACN
Receipt No:

An Bord Pleanaght No.

64 Malborough Street,

Dublin 1.

AN BORD PLEANALA	
1 6 AUG 2018	
LTR DATERFROMFROM	
PL	

16th August 2018

Re. Greater Dublin Drainage project consisting of new wastewater treatment plant, sludge hub centre, orbital sewer, outfill pipeline and regional bio solids facility.

Case reference PLO6F.301908

Dear Sir/ madam,

ne

The proposed sewage plant mentioned above is now in the final phase of planning. I confirm that I object to the above mentioned proposed project and location. I enclose the fee of €50.00 with this letter. The objections are listed below:

- I feel this facility is too large and too close to a residential area where I live and where
 Schools and Youth services are located and where I enjoy walking in my local park beside the
 proposed facility. There is the possibility of bad smells coming from this facility and a safety
 concern.
- Also, I am a keen water sport enthusiast and regularly enjoy swimming at Portmarnock beach and I feel the outflow will negatively affect sea water quality.
- I am a Scuba diving Instructor and regularly Scuba dive in the waters offshore at Howth,
 Lambay and Portmarnock and I feel the outflow will negatively affect sea water quality.
- On traffic on the N32/R139 I feel it is already a congested road and the added amount of trucks entering the facility will have negative consequences for road traffic congestion in the area.

I am asking that An Bord Pleanala review this proposal again and in light of the issues and concern highlighted.

Gary Crawford

Yours sincerely

Gary Crawford

55 Clonshaugh Heights,

Clonshaugh,

Dublin 17.